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KANSAS CITY, Mo. — The VFW Communications Department has selected the winners
of the 2013 VFW WebAward Competition.

This year nearly 80 entries were received. Judging was based on navigation, load time,
design and overall content. Entries were divided into two separate categories: VFW
Departments and VFW Posts/Districts.

The first-place winner in the Department category is the Department of Pennsylvania.
Second place has been awarded to the Department of Nebraska.

In the Post/District category, Post 8905 in Cypress, Texas, has been named this year’s first-
place winner, with Post 12024 in The Woodlands, Texas, being awarded second place.

This year’s contest proved especially competitive due to the number of quality websites
submitted by our Posts, Departments and Districts.

Everyone who submitted an entry deserves praise for their hard work and creativity. Please
continue to keep up the good work! We look forward to next year’s competition.
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